
 

   1361 POCONO BLVD., SUITE 101      

       MOUNT POCONO, PA 18344 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Mount Pocono Municipal Authority with assistance of Sewer Specialty Services 

will be conducting routine preventative maintenance on the sanitary sewer system 

during the week of August 8-12, 2022.  The work being performed helps ensure 

system longevity and efficiency.  This project also lessens any potential risks or 

dangers to public health & safety. 

 

There will NOT be any disruptions to sewer service in the areas work is being 

performed.  Nor will there be any limitations on water usage during the project.  

There maybe slight traffic pattern changes.  However, MPMA does not foresee 

any road closures or lengthy delays regarding this work. 

 

Roads temporarily effected are:  Oak Street, Maple Avenue, Church Avenue, 

Rachel Lane, Manorview Avenue, Park Avenue, High Street, Center Avenue, 

High Street, Montovision Road, Shady Lane, Kinney Avenue, Fairview Avenue, 

Reeder Street, Mount Pocono Court, Fork Street, Edgewood Road, Cedar Road, 

Pine Hill Road, Winona Road, Stonegate Court, Brunswick Drive, Old Timber 

Road, Hemlock Road, Seneca Road, Holly Forest Road, Crestwood Drive, and 

Brookville Terrace. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the MPMA Office at 570-839-

8963 or email MPMA Executive Director, Jonathan Klotz, mpmamgr@ptd.net. 

ADMINISTRATIVE PHONE: (570) 839-8963 
FAX: (570) 839-9692 

PLANT PHONE: (570) 839-7993 
FAX: (570) 839-4082 

 

 

  
  

  
 


